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TOWNSHIP OF EDWARDSBURGH CARDINAL 

DISCUSSION ITEM  

 

Committee:  Public Works, Environmental Services & Facilities   

Date:             June 21, 2021   

Department: Operations  

Topic:  Johnstown Drainage Capital Project Update   

Background: On Tuesday April 13, 2021, the Phase 1 proposal for design and 
engineering of a multi-year, Johnstown Drainage project was awarded to Greer-
Galloway Group, (GGG). In phase one, GGG proposed that the drainage for Mary St. 
and Sophia St., (from County Road 2 to Second St.), in Johnstown should be the focal 
point for starting the project. The project involves design of the roads and drainage and 
includes two grit separators that, under current legislation, are required for discharging 
underground Storm Sewer systems to a body of water.  
 
Kevin Hawley from GGG is here tonight to provide Committee with a High-Level 
overview of the plans for phase 1 and estimated costs of two options.  
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